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MCKENZIE- 1
YEAR (3/13)

Tiffany O. has been selected as Employee of the
Month for March 2024.  She is a Limited Medical
Radiology Tech but helps in other areas as well.
Her peers have this to say:

~Tiffany is ready - willing and able to jump in and
help where needed. Tiffany is flexible and works
well with all the providers. Her schedule requires
her to do just that. She works hard - stays focused
and takes care of our patients. She adjusts to the
work load and works hard to keep things rolling
smoothly. She is a great asset to our MH Family.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH
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WORK ANNIVERSARIES

DR. HARRELL-
6 YEARS (3/16)

“Every cold and dark phase ends and hence
begins a beautiful phase of warmth and
vibrance. Don’t believe? Just notice March.”
~ Anamika Mishra

EMPLOYEE OF THE
MONTH- TIFFANY O.

~Tiffany is always willing to help others. She works
hard and shows she likes working for MaxHealth.
Positive attitude. Takes great x-rays!

~Due to her eagerness and willingness to learn new
things. She came to the team as an X-ray tech only
and has since learned how to room patients, give
injections, and perform tests.

~She is always on time and works hard She is
helpful and flexible too.



AWARENESS
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******Show support by wearing wacky, colorful socks on March 21st &
purple on March 26th. Send me a snapshot!

MARCH 1

MARCH 17

MARCH 21

MARCH 18-22

MARCH 30



TO OUR EMPLOYEES AND PROVIDERS:

MAXHEALTH IS MADE POSSIBLE BY YOUR UNWAVERING DEDICATION. WE
APPLAUD YOUR COMMITMENT TO PROVIDE THE BEST CARE FOR OUR

PATIENTS. EMPLOYEES LIKE YOU MAKE OUR ORGANIZATION WHAT IT IS
TODAY AND WE’RE PROUD AND GRATEFUL THAT YOU CONTINUE TO CALL

MAXHEALTH “HOME”.

Solve the
puzzle for a
cool prize!

HUMOR

ALWAYS LOOK ON THE BRIGHT SIDE!



PATIENT FEEDBACK 
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Everyone was very friendly
and professional. Very good
experience. --R. Walton

Modern office, clean efficient
service. Very nice, would
recommend and return. --M.
Morelli

Well done. On time.
Everything as expected.
--S. Wilcox

I will say here that my experience
with Max Health is ALWAYS
positive! I go to the Colleyville tx
location and absolutely love it! The
staff and physicians are top notch!
There’s never any waiting passed
my appointment time! My husband
and I have always had the very best
of care! Dr. Wingard is amazing! I
highly recommend! --W. Steinfels

PA James Dominici was great I got
sick with covid and he assisted and
took the time to talk to me and he
was so friendly and helpful. --R.
Rawlinson

Excellent office and medical staff.
The best!!! I have used Max Health
for over 20 years I Many thanks for
caring about your patients. --J. Irwin

I had an initial visit with PA Madeline
Wingard regarding hormone replacement
therapy on 2/27/2024. She was
extremely knowledgable, thorough, and
patient. I also want to note that Victoria
and all other office staff are extremely
helpful and friendly, promptly texting me
back the answers to many of my
questions. I highly recommend Max
Health in Grapevine/Colleyville for all
your medical needs!-- J. Braswell

I have been with Max Family Health
since they opened! I believe that's
about 20 years. My experiences
have always been positive.
 --D. Wallace

I’ve been coming here for over a year and
it has always been a pleasant experience!
They are very helpful, I love that you can
text in to schedule appointments or ask
questions. I also love that they do labs and
X-rays in house as well. I see Dr. Harrell
but have seen some of the PAs as well and
haven’t had any issues! I’ve even got my
mother in law and one of my closest
friends going there now.


